Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

9-20-1974

Newsbulletin vol. 2, no. 3

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 2, no. 3" (1974). Newsbulletin. 36. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/36

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

Vol. 2, No. 3

September 20, 1974

Basketball Team

There will be an organizational meeting for all male students considering basketball on Wednesday, September 25, at 4:00 P. M. at the library in O'Hare.

Health Science Career Fair

The R. I. Health Science Education Council will hold the first of its career fairs for the academic year at O'Hare, on September 24, from 9:30 A. M. to 12 noon. Other fairs are scheduled for October, November, and December, for the benefit of high school students.

Bourbon St. Party

On Sunday, September 22, from 2 to 6 P. M., there will be a party for SRC students and their guests at "Bourbon St." on William Street. "Bourbon St." is sponsoring the event, and the \$1.00 admission fee is being donated to the SRC social committee.

Hunger Walk

Those making pledges for the Hunger Walk are requested to submit these to Sr. Liz Morancy (room 112) or to Sr. Constance Kozel (room 233). Pledges are due September 20.

The walk will begin at 1:00, on September 29, at the Miley Hall parking lot. It is endorsed by the faculty senate, which will sponsor all senate members making the walk at \$.50 per mile.

Speakers Committee

The Speakers Committee will meet at 8 P. M. on September 25, in the Twombley - Burden room. Contact Pam Sinyei (847-6639).

New Visions

Members of the Board of Directors of New Visions will meet on September 27 - 28, from 8 - 5, in O'Hare. Contact Ronald Miller (847-7821).

Alumni

The alumni have changed the date of their Family Day picnic, from September 29 to October 13.

Sophomores

The Sophomore Party will be held on September 27, in the Haven (Miley), from 9 P. M. to 1 A. M. All colleges welcome. Contact Faith Zabriskie (Miley).

Departmental Chairmen

Departmental chairmen will meet on September 25 in room 260, at 1 P. M.

Financial Aid

Approximately forty students have neglected to pick up their vouchers.

Students who are confused should call the financial aid office for clarification (847-6650, ext. 20).

Those who receive aid from the sources listed below must obtain their vouchers by Friday, September 20.

National Direct Student Loan
Nursing Student Loan
Nursing Student Grant
Supplemental Educational Opportunity Grant
Salve Regina College Scholarship
Newport County Resident Scholarship
Grant-In-Aid
Sister Scholarships
Basic Educational Opportunity Grants

Admissions Office

Betsy Mathison and Ken Binder, admissions counselors, will represent SRC at the college day program held on September 24 at La Salle Academy, Providence.

An open-house day at SRC for high school students and their parents is planned for October 20. Suggestions from faculty are welcomed.

WNB

The Weekly News Bulletin is published on Friday of each week during the academic year. Intended mainly for the collegiate community, it is distributed to administration, faculty, and student boxes in O'Hare and Miley. Anyone who is not on campus, but who is interested in campus goings on may request that each issue be mailed to him.

The deadline for submitting material to the PR Office is Wednesday, 4 P. M. Any inadequacies in distribution should be reported to the PR office.

Potpourri

There are sixty-two full-time faculty members, and 50% of these are Sisters of Mercy who contribute their services. This figure does not include those who have part-time faculty status or who work in staff positions.

The SRC poster sells for \$2.00, in the PR office.

A family affair: Denise M. Anderson, a member of the freshman class, is the sister of Rita A. Gest ('64), Ellen A. Phelan ('66), Andrew Anderson (A.S. '73) and Michael Anderson (A.S. '74). Both of her brothers are now attending SRC, in the L.E. program.

Non-Profit Organization U. S. Postage PAID Newport, R. I. 02840 Permit No. 42